
DETAILS 

The cost per scout for Cohen Shield this year is $10.  

 
Your Troop may begin to arrive in camp from 6:30pm onwards, on Friday the 19th of October. When you arrive, 

you must register at the Money Box to receive your campsite allocation. Troops arriving on Saturday morning 

will need to report to the Money Box and receive their campsite allocation, before 8:30am. 

 
Patrol check-in will begin at the Geelong Rivers District Shed (Center Rd) from 8:45am on Saturday morning. All 

Patrols must be checked in before opening parade at 9:15am. Activities commence at 9:30am. 

Full uniform for opening and closing ceremonies and don't forget to bring your Troop flag. 

Pennant presentations will take place at 4:30pm Saturday. Sunday will be the annual Eumeralla service activity. 

PARTICIPATION CONFIRMATION 

Patrol registrations via  

http://events.manninghamscouts.org.au/  

Registrations close on October 10th at midnight. 

Issues with registrations or for questions email RSC.Geelong@gmail.com  

In 2018 Scouting is celebrating the Centenary of Rovers. Rover Scouts began in 
1918 and they have remained active ever since. Rovers enjoy many activities 
such as hiking, skiing, camping, racing cars, going on crazy adventures and trav-
eling around the world. In this year’s Cohen Shield we’ll be exploring some of 
the skills required to be successful in Rovers and on the many activities they 
undertake. Did you know that Rovers run 
their own section? They have no leaders to 
tell them what to do, they 
come up with the ideas on 
their own and get to do all 
kinds of amazing things. 
Originally there was only Cubs, Scouts 
and Rovers; no Joeys or Venturers. 
Rovers was started to provide a way for 
Scouts who were too old for the Scout 
section to continue to develop them-
selves and their skills to allow them to 
be responsible members of society.  
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